

THE CENTRE FOR BIOETHICS

Improving Health Care Through Bioethics

Registered Office: Plot No. 2, A-3 Local Shopping Centre, Janakpuri, New Delhi - 110058 Working Office: 704, Ashok Bhawan, Nehru Place, New Delhi - 19, Phone (011) 3085 7805

Issue No. 05 March to May 2018

Introduction

TCB EC & Board meetings were held on the 3rd of March. There was active participation from the members present. The other important events were the workshop in Warangal and the Karnataka EMFI conference in Bangalore.

Journey of a Life- Giver workshop



This workshop was held in Warangal from the 12th to the 16th of March 2018. There were 36 participants with a mixture of men and women, young and old, married and single along with several pastors from surrounding cities. Mr. Premjit did a wonderful job of inviting groups of individuals from these various cities so that they could work together after to continue sharing about the value of life.

Dr. Jameela did a masterful job of communicating the truths on Wednesday and Thursday sharing the following topics: Biblical Sexuality, Human Reproduction, Abortion and After Abortion.

Through this workshop the participants were able to better understand God's design for marriage, sexuality and how precious each life is to Him. Because life is precious to God we should do everything we can to also protect and nurture life as well. The participants grew not only in their understanding but also in how to talk about this topic with others biblically. Many of the participants were eager to return home and have gatherings/meetings to share the newly found information with others.

Appointment of Executive Assistant



I am glad to state that Ms. Irish Raih has been appointed as Executive Assistant. She is replacing Ms. Siam R. who left in the middle of December. Irish has worked earlier

with me (before Siam) She is a great help in the day to day work of TCB.

Karnataka State EMFI Conference



This was held in Bangalore Baptist Hospital from the 13th to the 15th of April 2018. Medical and Dental students from various medical colleges participated in the same. Dr. Jameela George had the opportunity to have two sessions in Foundation of Bioethics. A number of case studies were discussed. The participatory group discussions and applications derived from the case studies were very much appreciated.

Upcoming Tasks:

- Writing curriculum for PGDBE
- Identifying next TCB ED

Pray for:

- Protected time, wisdom from above and clarity of thought to continue writing the curriculum.
- For the search committee to find a person who will take TCB to greater heights

1

Login to: www.tcb.org.in